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March 4, 2004

Mr. Alejandro Antonio Chafuen 
President
Atlas Economic Research Foundation 
4084 University Drive 
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Fairfax, VA 22030

Dear Alex:

ExxonMobil is pleased to provide a $55,000 contribution to the continued efforts of Atlas 
Economic Research Foundation.

This contribution is for Atlas to continue their work in the areas of climate change, 
sustainable development and corporate responsibility. It is important that we continue to 
demonstrate the real key to sustainable development in developing countries is 
economic development.

Also, I would like to see some of these funds provided to Atlas Associates within 
developing country think tanks in Africa, Latin America and Asia. In addition, there is a 
new free market think tank in France, Institut Molinari, that should receive a small grant.

Please keep me informed as you move forward in your efforts on this issue and the 
climate change issues. Again, thanks for the efforts of the Atlas


